
SC COLA, c/o Sherburne County SWCD • 425 Jackson Ave. NW • Elk River, MN 55330 • (763) 220-3434 

 

August 7, 2024 
 

Dear Lake Association Member: 

SC COLA’s vision statement is: “Protecting our lakes, rivers and waterways 
today and tomorrow.” Its primary mission is to enhance the work of our 
member lake associations in their efforts to preserve fish and wildlife habitats; 
the economic, recreational and natural environmental values of our shorelands 
and waters; and promote their safe and responsible use. 

Examples of actions that enhance the work of members are: 

• Design and distribution of our “Annual Healthy Lakes Checklist” magnets 
to promote lake stewardship and association participation. 

• Lake Detective & PLM Aquatic Invasive Species Mgmt. Event on 4/13/24. 

• AIS Early Detection Rapid Response (EDRR) Task Force published our 
interactive action plan and print friendly handouts. 

• Assisted in promoting Starry Trek, water equipment cleaning protocol use 
and Zebra Mussel monitoring platform distribution. 

• The annual e-distribution of our “Lake Directory & Reference” of lake 
representative, service provider and government contacts. 

Here is a list of planned activities for the upcoming year: 

• Pursue further ways to promote lake stewardship and association 
participation (e.g., geofencing, education events and promotion items). 

• Help implement the 2025-2029 AIS Prevention Plan, Keep It Clean and 
Rain Barrel Water Conservation Programs and Purple Loosestrife Control. 

• Build on our Business Sponsor Campaign to be able to afford goals like 
reduction of water quality impairments and soil erosion, youth water 
quality project partnerships and additional waters-related advocacy. 

Together, the SC COLA member organizations can continue making a positive 
impact that is greater than one lake organization can accomplish alone. 

Enclosed you will find the 2024-2025 SC COLA Membership Form. 

Please complete the membership form and submit it with your dues no later 
than September 13, 2024.  SC COLA’s activities are driven by your lake 
organization’s membership through representation and collaboration to protect 
and enhance Sherburne County’s lakes, rivers and stream environments. 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrick Plant, Chair 

SC COLA 

sherburnecola@gmail.com 
https://sherburnecola.org/ 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1wU514uWhqWCdEr58qIy21pT_QpybfsBk/edit
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1TVRaDDSRF6NAMxhoqIPA1c8Be0wbVvd_
https://secureservercdn.net/104.238.69.231/b51.d5d.myftpupload.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Sherburne-County-Water-Equipment-Cleaning-Handout.pdf
https://keepitcleanmn.org/
mailto:sherburnecola@gmail.com

